
Our First PPC Meeting 12 March 2020 

 

I write today to ask you to prepare to expect 

something different as we gather for our first Parish 

Pastoral Council. 

 

This is not work that we will be doing.  Tomorrow 

night & each time we gather we will be listening to 

God’s Spirit guiding us & each member of this 

Pastoral Council, to carry out God's mission in our 

lives and the lives of the People of God here at St 

Luke the Evangelist. 

 

We will gather in the Parish School Discovery Centre, 

which provides a better ambience for us to spend 

this time together, as we take seriously our 

responsibility to facilitate the coming of the Kingdom 

in our part of the world. 

 

A number of Counsellors have mentioned to me, 

over the past few weeks and as this meeting draws 

closer, of their hopes and aspirations for this group 

and for our Parish. 

 

I look forward to seeing you and being with you, as 

'we bounce the ball' tomorrow evening for us and 

our Parish. 

Fr Gerard P.P. 


